
 

 

Spare the Air Alert 
Tuesday, August 16th @ 11:59 AM 

 
Please be aware that a Spare the Air Alert has been issued for today, August 16th in the San 
Francisco Bay Area. High temperatures and smoke from wildfires is expected to increase smog 
buildup, impacting air quality. Concentrations of ozone pollution are forecast to be unhealthy. 
 
Please refer to Spare the Air for more information and monitor 511 for updates. Visit the TMASF 
Connects website for commute alternatives. 

August 16th, 2022 
 

#   #   # 
 

Click here for local media, commute, and safety resources that may provide additional assistance. 
 

Visit the TMASF Connects website to explore your commute, career, and community resources. 
 

https://www.sparetheair.org/
http://www.sparetheair.org/
https://511.org/alerts/critical
http://www.tmasfconnects.org/
http://www.tmasfconnects.org/
https://www.tmasfconnects.org/wp-content/uploads/2019/08/Additional-Resources.pdf?x10591
https://www.tmasfconnects.org/

